
Harwood Nature Park officially becomes the property of the City

Vaudreuil-Dorion, August 6, 2021 – It’s official, the City of  Vaudreuil-Dorion now owns part of  
lot 1 834 918 and lot 3 066 845, which are located at 3900 Route Harwood  (formerly the site 
of  Club de golf  Harwood), halfway between Chemin Daoust and Côte Saint-Charles. The site will 
be known as Harwood Nature Park for the time being, and the population is already welcome to 
come and enjoy its 196,396.1 square metres of  surface area (2,113,990 ft2). 

For now, the park will be equipped with basic facilities such as tables, garbage cans, bike racks 
and bathrooms. The municipal administration will take the coming year to reflect upon the pur-
pose it wishes to give to this green space. Citizens will also be consulted to assess their needs 
regarding parks and outdoor activities. 

"This acquisition allows us to ensure the preservation of  another green space on the territory, in 
addition to the ones located at Parc de l’Île Bray, Le 405 and the Pères de Sainte-Croix property, 
as well as the fifty or so parks equipped with play modules and sports fields, all accessible to 
our residents. This new addition offers a variety of  possibilities and this is what will be assessed 
and discussed over the coming months," commented Mayor Guy Pilon.

People are invited to come and enjoy this new space between 7 a.m. and 11 p.m. As is the case 
with the majority of  Vaudreuil-Dorion parks, animals are not permitted at this time. Motorcycles 
and other motor vehicles may not circulate on the property. Finally, it is forbidden to consume 
drugs and alcohol, to make fires or to be dressed indecently. 

This type of  acquisition aimed at developing a harmonious and sustainable living environment 
is part of  the 2020 > 2025 Strategic Plan.
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